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27/08/2020  18:33:242020/2193/P OBJ Richard Simpson 

for Primrose Hill 

CAAC

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee

12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

20 August 2020

6 Albert Terrace NW1 7SU 2020/2193/P

Objection.

The application suggests that there is no need for consent for the flue ¿ which is obtrusive ¿ but only for the 

guard.

We object to both in that flue is large, and the location very visible from the public street. It is made more 

visible by the guard. It appears as an intrusive element in the formal elevation at this level. The present 

proposal would neither preserve nor enhance the character and appearance of the conservation area. Even a 

lower position on the wall would be an improvement.

 

Richard Simpson FSA

Chair
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